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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No: 028 8772 4403  Fax: 028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

19th June 2020

Dear parents
I hope you and your families are all well. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you and your child to our Primary One class in the new term. You are very welcome to our School Community and I am sure you will have many happy experiences there. 

It is very regrettable that we could not have our usual induction morning for you and your child. I understand that this may be an anxious time for you (especially for parents of a first child to go to School) but here in Derrylatinee we will do all that we can to ensure that your child’s transition to school is smooth and a happy experience.

I ask that you call to School on Tuesday 23rd June between 10am - 12noon

to collect your child’s Starting Derrylatinee Primary School Pack.

Parents should be mindful of the social distancing rules, come to the front door and a member of staff will give you your School pack.

Transport

If your child will be using EA school transport, it is necessary to complete an application on line. www.eani.org.uk \transportapp
 Free school meals/school uniform allowance

www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/ free-school-meals-uniform-allowance

We will keep you informed of developments with regard to school’s reopening as we are advised from the Department of Education. If circumstances allow, we hope to organize small group induction sessions for our P1s in August. Remember to check the School website regularly!

I am very excited to welcome our new Primary 1 pupils to Derrylatinee.

Mrs McNeice

